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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Susanne Oehlschläger, DNB Representative 
Subject: Revisions to instructions on Parts of the Bible (6.23.2.9.2-6.23.2.9.5 and 

6.23.2.9.7) 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks LC for this proposal. The group for religious works of the German-speaking RDA 
implementation group assisted us with this special subject. They would like to remove the 
examples from 6.23.2.9.2 that are designated as “possible German examples”. 
 
There was also a comment that envisioned for the future that special instructions for religious 
works should be reduced, e.g. parts of religious works could also be recorded with their specific 
titles. 


